April 11, 1973 J

Mr. Jack Sauer, Geologist
6240 - 5th N.W.
Seattle, Washington 98107
Dear Mr. Sauer:

EVERETT SMELTER

We have your correspondence of April 10 requesting information
about the old Everett Smelter.

We have very little in our files concerning this Company. Ve
did find, however, a few pages in "Metal Magic" by Isaac F. Marcosson, on
the early days of that Smelter and how it figured in the building of industry
in the Pacific Northwest.

Pertinent data such as the tonnages processed, metallurgical
techniques, number of persons employed, value and sources of ores, etc
would perhaps be found in the records of Federal Mining and Smelting Company
or in the library as you research the names of persons and companies named
in the pages enclosed.

We hope this will be help to you. If there is anything else we
can do, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours truly,

BEN R. PETRIE
1p
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